‘BKJCB

770 AM FROM THE DESK OF
MAC DULA, CHIEF ENGINEER
STEREO
25 JAN 1984

Dear Mr. Dabelstein,

Thank you for your reception report of 13 DEC
1983. I have checked our program logs and am pleased
to confirm your report. Note that the announcer
on the air at the time was Beatrice Evens. Enclosed

please find a KJCB bumper sticker.
Best wishes for the new year.

Sincerely,

homas 'Mac" Dula
Chief Operator
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